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Dear Community Members,  

 

As many of you are aware Title 42, a policy created to address public health and social welfare 

that granted the government the authority to regulate border crossings in the wake of the 

COVID-19 pandemic, is set to end this Thursday, May 11th. We do not currently know what the 

scope of the impact will be on the Green Valley community and the rest of Pima County. Our 

foremost concern is the safety and wellbeing of Green Valley residents.  

If you encounter individuals or large groups of individuals in or near your home or in your HOA, 

please call 911 immediately. Please do not approach these groups or individuals. Call 911 

immediately and allow our law enforcement officers to respond appropriately to the situation. 

Please remind your friends and neighbors to call 911 if they encounter groups or individuals 

and remind them not to approach any group or individual. Your safety is paramount.  

In Partnership,  

The Green Valley Council 

 

 

 

 

 

 


